
Letter:  Chamber  mixer  a
success
To the community,

Summer officially begins later this month, but it certainly
felt like summer was in full force at the Round Hill Round Up
Business After Hours Mixer (BAHM) on May 28 at Round Hills
Pines Beach Resort.

Over 70 people experienced the resort’s new tiki bar and their
new  signature  drink,  the  Painkiller,  while  enjoying  the
beautiful weather on the beach.

Thank you to Round Hill Pines Beach Resort for hosting and
providing a wonderful night of networking.

Shannon Earley, Lake Tahoe South Shore Chamber of Commerce
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